
 
 

Tuesday 8 November 2016 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

CHILDREN IN NEED COMPETITION 

 

The school council had a meeting on Monday and we have decided to do a competition 
on the Children in Need day which takes place on Friday 18 November. The competition 
is to dress your cuddly toy in the most creative way.  

 

If you would like to enter this competition you will need to pay an extra 50p. All money 
collected will go to Children in Need. Please bring your cuddly toy, dressed as 
imaginatively as possible on Children in Need day to be judged by members of the School 
Council. 

 

Each class will have a winner and they will receive a prize.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The School Council  
 


